
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes                                        

 

 
4th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
With the rise of the Omicron variant of Covid-19, I wanted to take this opportunity to reiterate our 
pledge to ensure we provide quality remote learning, during times that students are unable to attend 
school, due to illness or isolation.  
  

Staff members will continue to set work via the Google Classrooms, which will mirror the work that 
students are studying at school.  All students can use their school ID to log into their Google 
Account and they have been automatically enrolled into all Google Classrooms.  Staff will ensure 
that Google Classrooms are updated with any relevant resources used in class that day. This may 
include powerpoint presentations, videos, documents, worksheets or links to websites.    
  

In addition to the work on the Google Classrooms, attached is an additional resource sheet we have 
created for remote learning should students finish all work on Classrooms or for whatever reason 
there is no work given, for example, if teachers are unfortunately absent.    
  

May I also take this opportunity to remind you to continue to test for Covid-19 twice a week using 
Lateral Flow devices and record your results both on the government website and via our Google 
form https://forms.gle/aM2BjSNbK31Q1piG9  
  

We look forward to welcoming students back on Thursday 6th January 2022.  
  

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr J Dunckley 
Assistant Headteacher – Curriculum 
jdunckley@buckinghamschool.org 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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